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The Sustainable Enterprise Fieldbook Jeana Wirtenberg
2018-09-03 With deep thought and inspiring examples,
this updated book engages readers by increasing their
understanding and awareness of what sustainability means
conceptually, practically, personally, and
professionally. It provides readers with the tools and
techniques to improve the social, environmental, and
economic performance of their organizations in both the
short and long term. Since sustainability is not
achieved in a siloed environment, everyone has a
critical role to play on this journey. The Sustainable
Enterprise Fieldbook, with full companion materials at
https://TheSustainableEnterpriseFieldbook.com, engages
today’s managers and leaders of organizations, in both
the private sector and civil society, who are being
challenged as never before to find ways to play a
proactive role in understanding and addressing the risks
and opportunities of sustainability. It teaches them how
to apply systems thinking to turn our most intractable
problems into exciting business opportunities, and
offers ground breaking frameworks in new chapters on
globalization, strategy, metrics, and sustainability
models for collaboration, technology, and community.
That is why this book is structured to be a fieldbook to
provide practitioners the Activities, Cases, and Tools
that they can use to help move their enterprise through
progressively higher performing stages of
sustainability. Readers will also gain access to the
innovative Living Fieldbook : an online community forum
filled with supporting materials.
Digital Preservation for Libraries, Archives, and
Museums Edward M. Corrado 2017-01-12 This new edition of
Digital Preservation in Libraries, Archives, and Museums
is the most current, complete guide to digital
preservation available today. For administrators and
practitioners alike, the information in this book is
presented readably, focusing on management issues and
best practices. Although this book addresses technology,
it is not solely focused on technology. After all,
technology changes and digital preservation is aimed for
the long term. This is not a how-to book giving step-bystep processes for certain materials in a given kind of
system. Instead, it addresses a broad group of resources
that could be housed in any number of digital
preservation systems. Finally, this book is about
“things (not technology; not how-to; not theory) I wish
I knew before I got started.” Digital preservation is
concerned with the life cycle of the digital object in a
robust and all-inclusive way. Many Europeans and some
North Americans may refer to digital curation to mean
the same thing, taking digital preservation to be the
very limited steps and processes needed to insure access
over the long term. The authors take digital
preservation in the broadest sense of the term: looking
at all aspects of curating and preserving digital
content for long term access. The book is divided into
four part: 1.Situating Digital Preservation,
2.Management Aspects, 3.Technology Aspects, and
4.Content-Related Aspects. Digital Preservation will
answer questions that you might not have even known you
had, leading to more successful digital preservation
initiatives.
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Political Parties in South Africa Heather Thuynsma
2017-11-28 Political parties and the party system that
underpins South Africa's democracy have the potential to
build a cohesive and prosperous nation. But in the past
few years the ANC's dominance has strained the system
and tested it and its institutions' fortitude. There are
deeper issues of accountability that often spurn the
Constitution and there is also a clear need to foster
meaningful public participation and transparency. This
volume offers a different and detailed assessment of the
health of South Africa's political system. This study
intends to unravel the condition of the party system in
South Africa and culminates in the question: Do South
African parties promote or hinder democracy in the
country? The areas of the party system that are known to
require continued work are the weakness of democratic
structures within parties, the perceived lack of
responsibility of elected parliamentarians towards
voters, non-transparent private partner financing
structures and a lack of attractiveness of partypolitical commitment, especially for women. Experts in
the respective fields address all of these areas in this
book.
Rethinking Market Regulation John N. Drobak 2021-05-25 A
subversive approach to economic theory, Rethinking
Market Regulation explores the devastating impact of
globalisation and a lack of governmental regulation on
the US workforce. It challenges two key economic
principles: that markets are competitive, making
government intervention unnecessary, and the claim that
corporations exist for the benefit of their
shareholders, but not for other stakeholders. Arguing
that both principles are based in myth, this book offers
an insightful perspective into the plight of workers
faced with widespread job losses through the merging and
outsourcing of resources. Rethinking Market Regulation
ties together the problems that come with using economic
principles as a justification for a lack of government
intervention with the harm and widespread social
repercussions faced by workers. With a close focus on
the personal and financial consequences of losing
employment, this book offers a compelling comparison of
the legal and social treatment of labor in the US and
the EU, closing with the recommendation for a new
regulatory regime as a prescription for the current
system of mass inequality and widespread job losses.
Rethinking Market Regulation is ideal for scholars,
professionals and anyone else interested in gaining an
alternative perspective to modern US economic theory and
market regulation.
Transnational German Cinema Irina Herrschner 2021-08-31
This volume explores the notion of German cinema as both
a national and increasingly transnational entity. It
brings together chapters that analyse the international
circuits of development and distribution that shape the
emerging films as part of a contemporary “German
cinema”, the events and spectacles that help frame and
re-frame national cinemas and their discoverability, and
the well-known filmmakers who sit at the vanguard of the
contemporary canon. Thereby, it explores what we
understand as German cinema today and the many points
where this idea of national cinema can be interrogated,
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expanded and opened up to new readings. At the heart of
this interrogation is a keen awareness of the
technological, social, economic and cultural changes
that have an impact on global cinemas more broadly: new
distribution channels such as streaming platforms and
online film festivals, and audience engagement that
transcends national borders as well as the cinema space.
International film production and financing further
heightens the transnational aspects of cinema, a quality
that is often neglected in marketing and branding of the
filmic product. With particular focus on film festivals,
this volume explores the tensions between the national
and transnational in film, but also in the events that
sit at the heart of global cinema culture. It includes
contributions from filmmakers, cultural managers and
other professionals in the field of film and cinema, as
well as scholarly contributions from academics
researching popular culture, film, and events in
relation to Germany.
The Four Scott Galloway 2017-10-03 NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER USA TODAY BESTSELLER Amazon, Apple, Facebook,
and Google are the four most influential companies on
the planet. Just about everyone thinks they know how
they got there. Just about everyone is wrong. For all
that’s been written about the Four over the last two
decades, no one has captured their power and staggering
success as insightfully as Scott Galloway. Instead of
buying the myths these companies broadcast, Galloway
asks fundamental questions. How did the Four infiltrate
our lives so completely that they’re almost impossible
to avoid (or boycott)? Why does the stock market forgive
them for sins that would destroy other firms? And as
they race to become the world’s first trillion-dollar
company, can anyone challenge them? In the same
irreverent style that has made him one of the world’s
most celebrated business professors, Galloway
deconstructs the strategies of the Four that lurk
beneath their shiny veneers. He shows how they
manipulate the fundamental emotional needs that have
driven us since our ancestors lived in caves, at a speed
and scope others can’t match. And he reveals how you can
apply the lessons of their ascent to your own business
or career. Whether you want to compete with them, do
business with them, or simply live in the world they
dominate, you need to understand the Four.
Staging America Christopher Bigsby 2019-12-12 Many of
the American playwrights who dominated the 20th century
are no longer with us: Edward Albee, Arthur Miller, Sam
Shepard, Neil Simon, August Wilson and Wendy
Wasserstein. A new generation, whose careers began in
this century, has emerged, and done so when the theatre
itself, along with the society with which it engages,
was changing. Capturing the cultural shifts of 21stcentury America, Staging America explores the lives and
works of 8 award-winning playwrights – including Ayad
Akhtar, Stephen Adly Guirgis, Young Jean Lee and Quiara
Alllegría Hudes – whose backgrounds reflect the social,
religious, sexual and national diversity of American
society. Each chapter is devoted to a single playwright
and provides an overview of their career, a description
and critical evaluation of their work, as well as a
sense of their reception. Drawing on primary sources,
including the playwrights' own commentaries and notes,
and contemporary reviews, Christopher Bigsby enters into
a dialogue with plays which are as various as the
individuals who generated them. An essential read for
theatre scholars and students, Staging America is a
sharp and landmark study of the contemporary American
playwright.

Countless local factions carved up the country into a
patchwork of spheres of influence. Almost no nationwide
or even regional organizations emerged, and no national
institutions survived the turbulent descent into renewed
civil war. Only the leader of one armed coalition,
Khalifa Haftar, managed to overcome competitors and
centralize authority over eastern Libya. But tenacious
resistance from armed groups in western Libya blocked
Haftar's attempt to seize power in the capital Tripoli.
Rarely does political fragmentation occur as radically
as in Libya, where it has been the primary obstacle to
the re-establishment of central authority. This book
analyzes the forces that have shaped the country's
trajectory since 2011. Confounding widely held
assumptions about the role of Libya's tribes in the
revolution, Wolfram Lacher shows how war transformed
local communities and explains why Khalifa Haftar has
been able to consolidate his sway over the northeast.
Based on hundreds of interviews with key actors in the
conflict, Lacher advances an approach to the study of
civil wars that places the transformation of social ties
at the centre of analysis.
The Transformation of Citizenship, Volume 2 Jürgen
Mackert 2017-03-16 This volume Boundaries of Inclusion
and Exclusion examines the many different and newly
emerging ways in which citizenship refers to spatial,
symbolic and social boundaries. Today, in the context of
citizenship we face processes of inclusion and exclusion
on national and supranational level but no less on the
level of groups and individuals. The book addresses
these different levels and discusses processes of
inclusion and exclusion with regard to spatial, social
and symbolic boundaries referring to such different
problems as political participation, migration, or
identity with regard to religion or the EU. This book
will appeal to academics working in the field of
political theory, political sociology and European
studies.
Submerged History Roger C. Smith 2018-03-15 This heavily
illustrated book is written by top archaeologists who
study Florida's sunken heritage in unique underwater
sites. Learn from them the secrets at the bottom of
springs and rivers, discover drowned prehistoric
waterfront neighborhoods, paddle into the past on
ancient canoes, swim across wrecked Spanish galleons and
slave ships, record the contents of a Civil War troop
transport, and study waterlogged artifacts in the
laboratory. Submerged History takes readers on
professionally guided tours along the broad spectrum of
Florida's hidden, watery past to illustrate what these
fascinating sites can reveal about the people who came
before us.
Surviving the Machine Age Kevin LaGrandeur 2017-03-15
This book examines the current state of the
technologically-caused unemployed, and attempts to
answer the question of how to proceed into an era beyond
technological unemployment. Beginning with an overview
of the most salient issues, the experts collected in
this work present their own novel visions of the future
and offer suggestions for adapting to a more symbiotic
economic relationship with AI. These suggestions include
different modes of dealing with education, aging
workers, government policies, and the machines
themselves. Ultimately, they lay out a whole new
approach to economics, one in which we learn to merge
with and adapt to our increasingly intelligent
creations.
Official Summary of Security Transactions and Holdings

Libya's Fragmentation Wolfram Lacher 2020-02-20 After
the overthrow of the Qadhafi regime in 2011, Libya
witnessed a dramatic breakdown of centralized power.
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Political and Humanitarian Responses to Syrian
Displacement Sarah Deardorff Miller 2016-10-26 This book
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examines Syrian displacement since the start of the 2011
conflict. It considers how neighboring refugee-hosting
states – namely Jordan, Turkey and Lebanon – have
responded to Syrian refugees, as well as how the
international humanitarian community has assisted and
protected refugees and internally displaced persons
(IDPs). Miller examines Syrian displacement as it
relates to EU and US policies, and relates Syrian
displacement to broader themes and debates on the
international refugee regime and humanitarian
intervention. The book argues that displacement is not a
mere symptom or byproduct of the conflict in Syria, but
a key variable that must be addressed with any peace
plan or strategy for ending the conflict and rebuilding
Syria. Responses to displacement should therefore not
just be thought of in a humanitarian context, but also
as a political, security and economic issue. Drawing on
media reports, research briefs, scholarly books and
articles, NGO reports and UN research to contextualize
and critically analyze the blur of headlines and
rhetoric on Syria, the book seeks to shed light on the
political and humanitarian responses to displacement. It
seeks to inform policymakers, practitioners and scholars
about the current Syrian displacement situation, helping
to make sense of the complex web of literature on Syrian
refugees and IDPs.
Financial Disclosure Reports of Members of the U.S.
House of Representatives for the Period Between January
1, 2005 to December 31, 2005 United States. Congress
House 2006
The Private Sport Sector in Europe Antti Laine
2017-11-25 This book outlines the private sport sector
in different European countries. Sport in the European
countries is organized in three distinct sectors. These
are the state/public sector, which provides financial
and political support for sport infrastructure; the
civic/non-profit sector, which provides sport activities
and services for citizens, usually in the forms of sport
clubs; and the private sector, which is comprised of
profit-making private companies and professional teams
that produce and sell sport products and services. The
private sport sector is becoming ever more important in
a global market economy and a financial climate
characterized by a public sector in crisis. Taking this
into consideration, this book provides a detailed
outline of the structure and characteristics of the
private sport sector, discusses recent developments in
the sector, and compares data across business fields and
countries. Containing contributions from sport academics
from eighteen countries, this book provides an overall,
up-to-date picture of the private sport sector in
Europe. Filling a significant gap in sport sociology and
economics scholarships, this book will be of use to
students and scholars of business and social sciences of
sport as well as decision makers and the entrepreneurs.
The Wheat and Tares and the Ten Virgins James Elliott
2021-10-18 The Wheat and Tares and the Ten Virgins are
two parables that are not often talked about by
theologians, bishops, and the fivefold ministry of
apostles, prophets, evangelists, pastors and teachers.
And this is due in part, in my opinion, because there is
an obscurity as to who are the tares and the five
foolish virgins in those parables that the Lord Jesus is
referring to, who are not only in the world, but also
who call the Lord Jesus as their Savior. So, the tares
that I’m going to put a spotlight on are those preachers
and false teachers of God's word be they called Pastor,
Bishop, Apostle, Elder, Father, Minister, Reverend, Dr.
Reverend, Reverend Dr, whatever title these tare
preachers and false teachers of God’s word prefer. And
of the doctrines the devils that have been sown, through
them, into the body of Christ, as well as who are the
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five foolish virgins out of the Ten who got left behind.
Triple-Axis Ariane Tabatabai 2018-07-30 The most
significant challenge to the post-Cold War international
order is the growing power of ambitious states opposed
to the West. Iran, Russia and China each view the global
structure through the prism of historical experience.
Rejecting the universality of Western liberal values,
these states and their governments each consider the
relative decline of Western economic hegemony as an
opportunity. Yet cooperation between them remains
fragmentary. The end of Western sanctions and the
Iranian nuclear deal; the Syrian conflict; new
institutions in Central and East Asia: in all these
areas and beyond, the potential for unity or divergence
is striking. In this new and comprehensive study, Ariane
Tabatabai and Dina Esfandiary address the substance of
this `triple axis' in the realms of energy, trade, and
military security. In particular they scrutinise IranRussia and the often overlooked field of Iran-China
relations. Their argument - that interactions between
the three will shape the world stage for decades to come
- will be of interest to anyone looking to understand
the contemporary international security puzzle.
Healthcare Technology Management – A Systematic Approach
Francis Hegarty 2017-01-06 Healthcare Technology
Management: A Systematic Approach offers a comprehensive
description of a method for providing safe and cost
effective healthcare technology management (HTM). The
approach is directed to enhancing the value (benefit in
relation to cost) of the medical equipment assets of
healthcare organizations to best support patients,
clinicians and other care providers, as well as
financial stakeholders. The authors propose a management
model based on interlinked strategic and operational
quality cycles which, when fully realized, delivers a
comprehensive and transparent methodology for
implementing a HTM programme throughout a healthcare
organization. The approach proposes that HTM extends
beyond managing the technology in isolation to include
advancing patient care through supporting the
application of the technology. The book shows how to
cost effectively manage medical equipment through its
full life cycle, from acquisition through operational
use to disposal, and to advance care, adding value to
the medical equipment assets for the benefit of patients
and stakeholders. This book will be of interest to
practicing clinical engineers and to students and
lecturers, and includes self-directed learning questions
and case studies. Clinicians, Chief Executive Officers,
Directors of Finance and other hospital managers with
responsibility for the governance of medical equipment
will also find this book of interest and value. For more
information about the book, please visit:
www.htmbook.com
Trump Effect Karina V. Korostelina 2016-10-14 Professor
Karina V. Korostelina presents insights into the "Trump
effect" and explains how the support for Trump among the
American general public is based on three complementary
pillars. First, Trump champions a specific conception of
American national identity that empowers his supporters.
Second, Trump's leadership has, to an extent, been
crafted from his ability to recognize where and with
whom he can get the most return on his investment (e.g.
his political comments) and address the perceived
general malaise in the U.S. Trump also mirrors the
emotions of a disenfranchised American public, and
inspires the use of frustration based anger and insults
to achieve desired aims. He addresses the public’s
intolerance of uncertainty and ambivalence by providing
simpler solutions to complex national problems and by
blurring the boundary betweent he leading political
parties. Further, Trump employs existing political
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polarization and has established a new kind of morality.
Third, Trump challenges the existing political balance
of power within the U.S. and globally. The overarching
goal of this book is to show how the popularity of Trump
has revealed substantial problems in the social,
political, and economic fabric of American life. Aimed
at the general public and students in the U.S. and
internationally, the book goes beyond many explanations
of the "Trump Effect". Using a multidisciplinary
theoretical lens, it provides a systemic multifaceted
analysis based on multiple theories of social identity,
emotions, cognitions, morality, and power to explain the
broader social phenomena of the rise of individuals in
society.
The Palgrave Handbook of Sport, Politics and Harm
Stephen Wagg 2022-01-01 This book looks historically at
the harm that has been inflicted in the practice of
sport and at some of the issues, debates and
controversies that have arisen as a result. Written by
experts in history, sociology, sport journalism and
public health, the book considers sport and injury in
relation to matters of social class; gender; ethnicity
and race; sexuality; political ideology and national
identity; health and wellbeing; childhood; animal
rights; and popular culture. These matters are, in turn,
variously related to a range of sports, including
ancient, pre- and early industrial sports; American
football; boxing; wrestling and other combat sports;
mountaineering; horseracing; cycling; motor racing;
rugby football; cricket; association football; baseball;
basketball; Crossfit; ice hockey; Olympic sports; Mixed
Martial Arts; and sport in an imagined dystopian future.
Choosing the StrongPath Fred Bartlit 2018-01-02 Choose
health. Choose strength. Choose the StrongPath. Choosing
the StrongPath is a book about the most insidious health
crisis in the world, Sarcopenia, a muscle-wasting and
frailty disease. It impacts all of us as we age, unless
we proactively prevent it. As a world-renowned
investigator and case builder, Fred Bartlit has done
this once again with this book. He and coauthor Steven
Droullard, along with muscle physiology expert Dr. Marni
Boppart, want to share a little known fact with the
world: You don’t have to fall apart as you get older.
Through carefully calibrated progressive strength
training and supporting nutrition, you can stave off
sarcopenia, along with dozens of other age-related
illnesses. Using scientific evidence and real-life case
studies, Choosing the StrongPath offers a clear path
away from a steady decline in the last third of your
life and toward a healthier, happier you.
Story of Bengal and Bengalis: Ancient to Contemporary
Era Of Bangladesh & West Bengal Subir 2020-10-17 Which
is more meaningful for us to know: how we LOST our
independence or how we WON it? Undoubtedly, the answer
to the first question has priority. We must learn how
only a handful of British could subjugate and rule
zillions of us for nearly 200 years! This information
will help us in taking care of the mistakes committed by
our ancestors. It will also prepare us to meet similar
challenges in future. Yet, our textbooks don’t enlighten
our students much on the subject. Also, there are very
few publications on this topic. Why? Since British rule
started with their victory at the Battle of Plassey in
Bengal, this story is based on that background. It
uncovers some obscured chapters of our past, which are
crucial for us to know. Notwithstanding its Bengali
antecedents, the storyline has a direct bearing on the
historical criminality of entire Indian subcontinent.
There are many unaddressed questions about sociopolitical history. Who had started the Hindu-Muslim
discord, and how? Why, following partition, the
displaced people from Pakistan received different
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treatments in different regions in India? For the book
lovers in general and history buffs in particular, many
such thought-provoking issues are there in this book.
Moscow Rules Keir Giles 2019-01-29 From Moscow, the
world looks different. It is through understanding how
Russia sees the world—and its place in it—that the West
can best meet the Russian challenge. Russia and the West
are like neighbors who never seem able to understand
each other. A major reason, this book argues, is that
Western leaders tend to think that Russia should act as
a “rational” Western nation—even though Russian leaders
for centuries have thought and acted based on their
country's much different history and traditions. Russia,
through Western eyes, is unpredictable and irrational,
when in fact its leaders from the czars to Putin almost
always act in their own very predictable and rational
ways. For Western leaders to try to engage with Russia
without attempting to understand how Russians look at
the world is a recipe for repeated disappointment and
frequent crises. Keir Giles, a senior expert on Russia
at Britain's prestigious Chatham House, describes how
Russian leaders have used consistent doctrinal and
strategic approaches to the rest of the world. These
approaches may seem deeply alien in the West, but
understanding them is essential for successful
engagement with Moscow. Giles argues that understanding
how Moscow's leaders think—not just Vladimir Putin but
his predecessors and eventual successors—will help their
counterparts in the West develop a less crisis-prone and
more productive relationship with Russia.
Reclaiming the American Dream Ben Hecht 2018-05-29
Unlocking the American Dream At a time when deep
divisions headline the national discourse on equality,
Reclaiming the American Dream: Proven Solutions for
Creating Economic Opportunity for All uses real-world
examples to illustrate how America can evolve to include
everyone in its promise of opportunity. Living Cities
President and CEO Ben Hecht has spent decades exploring
how leaders take proactive measures to combat growing
racial disparity, without relying on slow-moving
policies or the whims of Washington, D.C., to make
changes in their own backyards. The strategies
highlighted in Reclaiming the American Dream offer a
blueprint for how communities can rekindle the promise
of the American Dream through improving educational
opportunities, strengthening civic engagement, and
providing a ladder to economic security. Each of
us—whether as an elected leader, engaged neighbor,
corporate CEO, philanthropist, or investor—can act right
now to secure the economic future of our country and
help level the playing field for struggling Americans
everywhere.
Human Centered Computing Yong Tang 2019-03-21 This book
constitutes thoroughly reviewed, revised and selected
papers from the 4th International Conference on Human
Centered Computing, HCC 2018, held in Merida, Mexico, in
December 2018. The 50 full and 18 short papers presented
in this volume were carefully reviewed and selected from
a total of 146 submissions. They focus on a "hyperconnected world", dealing with new developments in
artificial intelligence, deep learning, brain-computing,
etc.
The Child Bride: Part 2 of 3 Cathy Glass 2014-09-11 The
Child Bride can either be read as a full-length eBook or
in 3 serialised eBook-only parts. This is PART 2 of 3.
You can read Part 2 two weeks ahead of release of the
full-length eBook and paperback.
Should We Change How We Vote? Andrew Potter 2017-04-01
During the 2015 federal election, the Liberal Party
pledged that, if elected, they would end the “first past
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the post” electoral system, where whichever candidate
receives the most votes wins a riding even if they have
not received a majority of all votes cast. In early
2017, the Liberals reneged on their campaign promise,
declaring that there was a lack of public consensus
about how to reform the system. Despite the broken
promise – and because of the public outcry – discussions
about electoral reform will continue around the country.
Challenging the idea that first past the post is
obsolete, Should We Change How We Vote? urges Canadians
to make sure they understand their electoral system
before making drastic changes to it. The contributors to
this volume assert that there is perhaps no institution
more misunderstood and misrepresented than the Canadian
electoral system – praised by some for ensuring broad
regional representation in Ottawa, but criticized by
others for allowing political parties with less than
half the popular vote to assume more than half the seats
in Parliament. They consider not only how the system
works, but also its flaws and its advantages, and
whether or not electoral reform is legitimate without a
referendum. An essential guide to the crucial and
ongoing debate about the country’s future, Should We
Change How We Vote? asks if there are alternative
reforms that would be easier to implement than a
complete overhaul of the electoral system.
Regenerative Development and Design Regenesis Group
2016-09-06 The evolution of sustainability, with a
practical framework for integration Regenerative
Development and Design takes sustainability to the next
level, and provides a framework for incorporating
regenerative design principles into your current
process. The Regenesis Group is a coalition of
experienced design, land-use, planning, business, and
development professionals who represent the forefront of
the movement; in this book, they explain what
regenerative development is, how and why it works, and
how you can incorporate the fundamental principles into
your practice. A clear, focused framework shows you how
to merge regenerative concepts with your existing work,
backed by numerous examples that guide practical
application while illustrating regenerative design and
development in action. As the most comprehensive and
systemic approach to regenerative development, this book
is a must-have resource for architects, planners, and
designers seeking the next step in sustainability.
Regenerative design and development positions humans as
co-creative and mutually-evolving participants in an
ecosystem—not just a built environment. This book
describes how to bring that focus to your design from
the earliest stages. Understand the fundamentals of
regenerative design and development Learn how
regenerative development contributes to sustainability
Integrate regenerative development concepts into
practice Examine sample designs that embody the
regenerative concept To create a design with true
sustainability, considerations must extend far beyond
siting, materials, and efficiency. Designers must look
at the place, it's inhabitants, and the purpose—the
whole living ecosystem—and proceed with their work from
that more humbling perspective. The finished product
should itself be an ecosystem and sustainable economy,
which is the root of the regenerative development
approach. Sustainability has evolved, and the designer's
responsibility has increased in kind. Regenerative
Development and Design provides an authoritative
resource for those ready to take the next step forward.
Isolationism Charles A. Kupchan 2020 "The United States
is in the midst of a bruising debate about its role in
the world. Not since the interwar era have Americans
been so divided over the scope and nature of their
engagement abroad. President Donald Trump's America
First approach to foreign policy certainly amplified the
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controversy. His isolationist, unilateralist,
protectionist, and anti-immigrant proclivities marked a
sharp break with the brand of internationalism that the
country had embraced since World War II. But Trump's
election was a symptom as much as a cause of the
nation's rethink of its approach to the world. Decades
of war in the Middle East with little to show for it,
rising inequality and the hollowing out of the nation's
manufacturing sector, political paralysis over how to
fix a dysfunctional immigration policy--these and other
trends have been causing Americans to ask legitimate
questions about whether U.S. grand strategy has been
working to their benefit. Adding to the urgent and
passionate nature of this conversation is China's rise
and the threat it poses to the liberal international
order that took shape during the era of the West's
material and ideological dominance. Isolationism speaks
directly to this unfolding debate over the future of the
nation's engagement with the world. It does so primarily
by looking back, by probing America's isolationist past.
Although most Americans know little about it, the United
States in fact has an impressive isolationist pedigree.
In his Farewell Address of 1796, President George
Washington set the young nation on a clear course: "It
is our true policy to steer clear of permanent alliances
with any portion of the foreign world." The isolationist
impulse embraced by Washington and the other Founders
guided the nation for much of its history prior to the
Japanese attack on Pearl Harbor in 1941"-Russia's Far North Veli-Pekka Tynkkynen 2018-03-09 The
Russian Far North is immensely rich in resources, both
energy and other resources, and is also one of the least
developed regions of Russia. This book presents a
comprehensive overview of the region. It examines
resource issues and the related environmental problems,
considers the Arctic and the problems of sea routes,
maritime boundaries and military build-up, assesses
economic development, and considers the ethnic peoples
of the region and also cultural and artistic subjects.
Overall, the book provides a rich appraisal of how the
region is likely to develop in future.
Data Elements, Entitlement Period United States.
Department of the Treasury
Death on Mount Washington Randi Minetor 2018-05-01 On
Mount Washington, it’s lack of preparation, not the
mountain, that kills. The weather is highly changeable
with wind gusts of 140 mph and -35 degree temps. Then
there are the avalanches and icefalls. Combine this with
inexperienced hikers in t-shirts and flip flops and
things can get ugly fast. Death on Mount Washington
describes the circumstances behind the tragic tales of
those who have lost their lives on the mountain. No one-not even the most experienced mountaineer or pilot--is
safe from the mountain's mercurial weather conditions.
Learn from the mistakes of others in the comfort and
safety of your armchair and remember to respect Mount
Washington on your next ski trip.
Dr Rose Lars Ericson 2020-07-15 In this book, you can
follow Dr. Rose M. Peterson, 37 years, who suffered
disappointments at home and thought to run away from
these problems for some time. Naive, young and
adventurous, but at the same time educated to help
people in need, she took service for MSF.(Medicine Sans
Frontieres) (Doctors without border) very secret mission
when she was to serve in the war's Syria and was placed
in Aleppo. What happened then you can read about in the
book by following all the e-mails that she and I have
written to each other. Read about her dreams and
disappointments in life. Her homesickness, the joy to
leave Aleppo and all the problems that followed. and all
greedy people, and the bureaucracy that follows this
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story When MSF. (Doctors without border) mission was
completed, Dr. Rose M. Peterson was obtained a large sum
of money for the work, which was converted into a
private fund that I was appointed by her to be the
beneficiary of the fund until she could leave the
hospital and she gets control over it. This fund would
now be transported through England and through banking
world of Europe and the Europe Central Bank (ECB). Now
you can follow the fund through 48 different financial
institutions/departments, and how one Bank, SWEDBANK in
Sweden by all means tries to steal the fund. How it
resolves or not, you can read about in the book. Follow
the progress of the story by reading all the mails that
have been sent and received. This book reveals banking
world that no outsider understands. Thanks for everyone
who helped her anonymously to lend her money to be able
to save her fund, her compensation in money for all work
in MSF. Follow the dramatic story from the first contact
2013 to the end of 2019. Everything that happens in MSF
and the banking world is secret, everyone has a
Professional secrecy. I have no duty of confidentiality
and you can read my emails. You can read my
correspondence for 5 years
Economic Transformation and Business Opportunities in
Asia Pongsak Hoontrakul 2017-08-13 This book examines
the uneven economy in Asia, showing how the pace of
economic transformation affects prosperity and the
emerging middle class. Using the Lewis turning point and
the long run cycle of the rise and fall of nations as a
framework, it demonstrates how demographic trends,
digitization rates and consumer preferences creates
business opportunities in a disruptive and uncertain
world. This includes moves toward promoting Eurasian
integration, restructuring of state-owned enterprises,
green economy, and the digital economies – ecommerce,
fintech and sharing economy. Vanity capital, longevity
and leisure economies are also discussed. The author
explains what drives creative disruption, technical
innovation and their effect on manufacturing, consumers,
businesses, and sustainability. It is essential reading
for students, academics, executives, and business
persons wanting in-depth coverage of the economic
landscape in Asia.
Zero K Don DeLillo 2016-05-03 A New York Times Notable
Book A New York Times bestseller, “DeLillo’s haunting
new novel, Zero K—his most persuasive since his
astonishing 1997 masterpiece, Underworld” (The New York
Times), is a meditation on death and an embrace of life.
Jeffrey Lockhart’s father, Ross, is a billionaire in his
sixties, with a younger wife, Artis Martineau, whose
health is failing. Ross is the primary investor in a
remote and secret compound where death is exquisitely
controlled and bodies are preserved until a future time
when biomedical advances and new technologies can return
them to a life of transcendent promise. Jeff joins Ross
and Artis at the compound to say “an uncertain farewell”
to her as she surrenders her body. “We are born without
choosing to be. Should we have to die in the same
manner? Isn’t it a human glory to refuse to accept a
certain fate?” These are the questions that haunt the
novel and its memorable characters, and it is Ross
Lockhart, most particularly, who feels a deep need to
enter another dimension and awake to a new world. For
his son, this is indefensible. Jeff, the book’s
narrator, is committed to living, to experiencing “the
mingled astonishments of our time, here, on earth.” Don
DeLillo’s “daring…provocative…exquisite” (The Washington
Post) new novel weighs the darkness of the
world—terrorism, floods, fires, famine, plague—against
the beauty and humanity of everyday life; love, awe,
“the intimate touch of earth and sun.” “One of the most
mysterious, emotionally moving, and rewarding books of
DeLillo’s long career” (The New York Times Book Review),
2016-05-page-2
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Zero K is a glorious, soulful novel from one of the
great writers of our time.
How Healthcare Data Privacy Is Almost Dead ... and What
Can Be Done to Revive It! John J. Trinckes, Jr.
2017-01-27 The healthcare industry is under privacy
attack. The book discusses the issues from the
healthcare organization and individual perspectives.
Someone hacking into a medical device and changing it is
life-threatening. Personal information is available on
the black market. And there are increased medical costs,
erroneous medical record data that could lead to wrong
diagnoses, insurance companies or the government datamining healthcare information to formulate a medical
‘FICO’ score that could lead to increased insurance
costs or restrictions of insurance. Experts discuss
these issues and provide solutions and recommendations
so that we can change course before a Healthcare
Armageddon occurs.
Trump’s World John Davis 2019-08-07 Trump’s World:Peril
and Opportunity in US Foreign Policy after Obama
examines how Trump’s America First policy contributes to
counter-US hysteria that could lead to a new wave of
anti-Americanism around the world.
The Paris Framework for Climate Change Capacity Building
Mizan R Khan 2018-04-09 The Paris Framework for Climate
Change Capacity Building pioneers a new era of climate
change governance, performing the foundational job of
clarifying what is meant by the often ad-hoc, one-off,
uncoordinated, ineffective and unsustainable practices
of the past decade described as 'capacity building' to
address climate change. As an alternative, this book
presents a framework on how to build effective and
sustainable capacity systems to meaningfully tackle this
long-term problem. Such a reframing of capacity building
itself requires means of implementation. The authors
combine their decades-long experiences in climate
negotiations, developing climate solutions, climate
activism and peer-reviewed research to chart a realistic
roadmap for the implementation of this alternative
framework for capacity building. As a result, this book
convincingly makes the case that universities, as the
highest and sustainable seats of learning and research
in the developing countries, should be the central hub
of capacity building there. This will be a valuable
resource for students, researchers and policy-makers in
the areas of climate change and environmental studies.
Electoral Integrity in America Pippa Norris 2018-11-20
Concern about the integrity of American elections did
not start with Trump's election; flaws in procedures
have gradually grown during recent decades. The
contemporary "tipping point" that raised public
awareness was the 2000 Bush v. Gore Florida count, but,
the 2016 campaign and its aftermath clearly worsened
several major structural weaknesses. This deepened party
polarization over the rules of the game and corroded
American trust in the electoral process. Disputes over
elections have proliferated on all sides in Trump's
America with heated debate about the key problems-whether the risks of electoral fraud, fake news, voter
suppression, or Russian interference--and with no
consensus about the right solutions. This book
illuminates several major challenges observed during the
2016 U.S. elections, focusing upon concern about both
the security and inclusiveness of the voter registration
process in America. Given the importance of striking the
right balance between security and inclusiveness in
voter registration, this volume brings together legal
scholars, political scientists, and electoral assistance
practitioners to provide new evidence-based insights and
policy-relevant recommendations.
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Bad Blood: Part 2 of 3 Julie Shaw 2016-07-07 It’s 1971
and seventeen-year-old Christine is about to give birth
to her son. When her family throw her out, Christine has
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the biggest fight of her life to bring up her son safe
on the infamous Canterbury Estate in Bradford, rife with
crime, alcohol and drugs, a place where family is
everything and nothing.
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